

Building Nursing Pathways

Subject Matter Expert Review Follow-Up Statement

Document Title: Bellingham Technical College Clinical Redesign Project Report

This statement is intended to document revisions made to this report following SME review.

Dr. Annette Flanders, the Nursing Program Director at nearby Whatcom Community College, served as SME reviewer. In her written feedback, and during a follow-up meeting, Dr. Flanders posed questions regarding demand for registered Nurses, shared a different conception of the Designated Education Unit (DEU) model, and considered how core competencies detailed in the report were achieved.

The report was revised as a result of this feedback. Specific revisions include updated language regarding demand for registered nurses, significant changes to descriptions of how BTC implements clinical education (including the use of a modified DEU), and clarification and alignment of core competencies throughout the report.

This workforce product was 100% funded by a \$2.7m grant awarded by the U.S. Department of Labor's Employment and Training Administration. The product was created by the grantee and does not necessarily reflect the official position of the U.S. Department of Labor. The U.S. Department of Labor makes no guarantees, warranties, or assurances of any kind, express or implied, with respect to such information, including any information on linked sites and including, but not limited to, accuracy of the information or its completeness, timeliness, usefulness, adequacy, continued availability, or ownership.



Unless otherwise noted, this work is licensed under the Creative Commons Attribution 4.0 International License. To view a copy of this license, go to http://creativecommons.org/licenses/by/4.0/ on your web browser.